
 

1200 E. University Blvd. Rm. 200 
P.O. Box 210021 
Tucson, AZ 85721-0021 

Ofc: 520-621-5511 
Fax: 520-621-9323 

president.arizona.edu 

MEMORANDUM 
   
To: Tanya Quist, Director, UA Campus Arboretum 

 
 Alyssa Los 
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Manja Blackwood 
 

 
 

From: President Ann Weaver Hart 
Date: July 29, 2015 
Subject: UA Jam 
 
Thank you for the Bear Down Jam and for your important work in creating a sustainable food 
system in Southern Arizona. Developing a delicious jam from campus harvests takes a great deal 
of ingenuity, hard work, and collaboration, and I want to commend you for another successful—
and very delicious—product!        
 
Many of you may be familiar with the UA’s 100% student engagement initiative, which 
encourages all students to apply their knowledge and skills to environments outside the 
classroom. The collaborative effort you have created with the Iskashitaa Refugee Network is a 
wonderful example of what can happen when Wildcats apply their learning in unique and 
creative ways.     
 
Thank you again for the Bear Down Jam. I wish LEAF and your partners the best as you prepare 
for the second-annual olive harvest this Fall!    
 
 
Cc: Barbara Eiswerth, Director, Iskashitaa Refugee Network 

 


